WEST LORNE MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION

171 Graham Road, West Lorne, ON NOL 2P0
info@westlornecomets.com

To the Councils of the Municipality of West Elgin and Dutton Dunwich —

On Thursday, September 12!, the West Lorne Minor Hockey Association Board of
Directors passed motion to reappoint Jessica Small as the Representative on the Bo
Horvat Community Centre Board of Management.

Please accept this recommendation from the WLMHA Executive.

Sincerely,

Jessica Small Kevin Summers

President Immediate Past President

Rob Tait Amanda Hull
Vice President Treasurer
Joanne Galloway Maryjo Tait

Secreta Registrar
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